Miscellaneous

STATE BOARD OF ADMINISTRATION
Notice of Intent to Issue Invitation to Negotiate

Securities Litigation Counsel Search

This provides notice that the State Board of Administration of Florida intends to publish an Invitation to Negotiate for Securities Litigation Counsel Search. We intend to publish the ITN on our website on or shortly after April 25, 2025. Please see our website at www.sbafla.com under the “Partners” banner on the home page for further details.
